
Hi Everyone,                                                                2/15/2021    00:16 
 
Letters from Readers . . .  
By Peter KDØILS 
E-mail : pnierengarten@gmail.com           
 
Gentlemen 
 
I wanted to pass this information onto you and your Clubs.     There is another  
radio tech position available with the state, this one is located at the Baxter  
MNDOT facility.    The Radio Tech 2 position in Marshall will be reposted  
again later in March. 
 
https://careers.mn.gov/psp/hcm92apc/MNCAREERS/HRCR/c/HRS_HRAM.HRS_APP_
SCHJOB.GBL?Page=HRS_APP_SCHJOB&Action=U&FOCUS=Applicant&SiteId=1001 
 
Job ID 43785 
 
If you could also please forward this onto Steve Mott NØCRM with the BAARC  
that would be greatly appreciated. 
 
This position closes February 23rd.    If anyone has any questions about this position  
they can call, text or email me. 
 
Thank you 
 
Peter Nierengarten 
KD0ILS / WQTL997 
 
Editors Note :  If anyone has a E-mail address for Steve NØCRM,  can you forward  
this to him. 
 
Letters from Readers . . .  
By Shannon NØANC 
 
I want to thank you for hosting the meeting today VIA the DARC room.     I feel the 
platform  
was fantastic,  the content was relevant,  and very important to cover.  
 
My hopes and informal suggestion that we do meetings VIA the air perhaps more 
frequently,  
especially during the pandemic and with our Club Membership being so 
spread out.     The time  
of 3pm also was a great time to start ( for me ),  because even being working nights,  I 
was awake  
and able to attend between work shifts.  



 
I feel perhaps more frequent meetings over air will help us keep the Meetings more brief 
and on track.  
Thank you and have a great night. 
 
Shannon  | NØANC 
 
The Nets . . .  
 
Our check in numbers have been slowly going up with the cold snap. 
Please see attached DARC FM Nets,  Iowa D-Star Nets & the MN D-Star Nets. 
 
Computer Talk . . .  
 
I attached my usual collection of Digital Life from the newspaper. 
Please see attached Digital Life 20210208. 
 
73's 
 
Rick Houle NØBJN Little Falls 
President of the DARC   ( Digital Amateur Radio Club )   KDØYLG 
ARRL affiliated Club & a nonprofit Corporation 
Minnesota D-Star Ambassador 
NØBJN-L  Echolink Node 925804 FM or Fusion Digital 
 


